
 

Friday, 10 February 2023  

ACTU welcomes the appointment of Adam Hatcher as the new Fair Work 

Commission President  

The ACTU welcomes the appointment of Adam Hatcher SC as the new President of the Fair Work Commission.  

The Fair Work Commission plays a fundamental role in our industrial relations system, and Mr Hartcher brings a 

wealth of experience and knowledge to this critical position.  

With rising interest rates and the spiralling cost of living, Australian workers face the largest real wage cut in 

history. The Fair Work Commission will play a pivotal role in overseeing the implementation of the new bargaining 

laws at this critical time.  

Quotes attributable to ACTU President Michele O’Neil: 

“We congratulate Mr Hatcher on his appointment as President of the Fair Work Commission.  

“It is a critical time for working people who are experiencing the largest real wage cut in history.  

“The Commission has a critical role to play in the area of wages and overseeing the new bargaining laws.  

“President Hatcher is well respected and brings with him deep experience to this important role”  

Please quote ACTU Secretary Sally McManus. 
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